
 

Milford Animal Commission Minutes 
August 11, 2010 

 
Members Present       Members Absent    Also Present 
Marilyn Blake  Marlene Scrivanni    Animal Control Director, 
Rick George 
Sarah Nierenberg 
Jan Diamond 
Ed Leuchtner 
 
 
A motion was made by Commissioner Leuchtner and seconded by Commissioner Nierenberg to accept the 
minutes as presented. Motion carried. 
 
A motion to accept the warden’s report was made by Commissioner Nierenberg and seconded by 
Commissioner Leuchtner. Motion carried. 
 
Director George reported that they have been very busy. He also stated that the HLS Sheltering Event 
Demo in New Haven went very well. 
 
Commission Report: It was decided to table discussing the tethering bill until Marlene is present. 
 
Director George reported that they sent thank you notes to all of the people who donated to the “Ginger” 
fund. 
 
Old Business: 
Pound Pooches: Director George reported that he called the city attorney’s office and they will look into it. 
All of the people in that office are new and not familiar with the case. 
 
Volunteer up-date: All is going well. Many people from out of town are coming to Milford to volunteer. 
 
Disaster preparedness: See report above. 
 
Kennel/animal keeper: The test was given a week ago and applicants will be sent to Director George for 
interview. He will let Marilyn know when the interviews will be held. Director George has asked Chairman 
Blake and Retired Director, Pat Liptak to sit in on the interviews. 
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Commissioner Nierenberg and seconded by Commissioner Leuchtner 
motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 12:12 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted by, 
Pat Liptak 

 


